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28/4/20 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

It gives me great pleasure to welcome your son/daughter to South Shore Academy and I 

would like to take this opportunity to wish you good health and hope that you are safe 

during these difficult times. 

South Shore Academy is a vibrant and active school community where learning and 

achievement in their wider sense, are viewed as the core purpose of our work. We will 

provide a new, exciting, inclusive and engaging curriculum and create an atmosphere of 

mutual respect so that we are able to meet the individual needs of our children. Our 

commitment to you is simple: we strive to ensure that students leaving South Shore 

Academy will be resilient, proactive and independent learners able to face the challenges of 

the adult world. In order to achieve this, we need to work in partnership with you and your 

child to make his or her transition to secondary school as seamless as possible. 

I would like to share with you some quotes from our recent Ofsted inspection report. 

“Pupils told us that they are happy at South Shore Academy. They were keen to tell us how 

much the school has improved over the past 18 months.” 

“Pupils know that only good behaviour is acceptable. We saw pupils working hard in class 

because teachers have high expectations of them. The pupils that we talked to said that they 

feel safe and that bullying is not an issue. They said that even though friends sometimes fall 

out, teachers quickly sort out any problems between pupils. Pupils feel that the support that 

adults at the school provide really helps them to learn.” 

If you have any enquires or questions regarding South Shore Academy please do not hesitate 

to contact us on the transition email address: transition@ssa.bfet.uk  or visit our website for 

further information at www.southshoreacademy.co.uk.  We also have an official Twitter 

page which you can follow @SSABlackpool and please like us on Facebook.  We have posted 

our transition booklet to you for your child to read through for further information also. 

As soon as we have more information from the government on the reopening of schools we 

will update you on key dates and transition events. 

All of us here at South Shore look forward to meeting you. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

Neil Reynolds (Head Teacher) 
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